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The Uniform Data System (UDS) report is submitted annually to our Federal grantor, Health 
Resources and Services Administration (HRSA).  The UDS report combines all our patient and 
visit information with our financial information for each calendar year.  This is an update on the 
financial measures we reported for 2023.   
 
The UDS report is due each year on February 15th, covering the prior calendar year.  Each health 
center then works with a HRSA-contracted UDS reviewer to finalize the report, usually by mid-
March.  Our 2023 report was submitted by the due date, and then reviewed and approved by 
the reviewer.  We met our overall goal of 95% of our HRSA patient target – we served 21,838 
unduplicated patients in 2023, toward our patient target of 21,957, or 99%.   

Prior year comparison reports show how our Health Center compares to State and national 
grantees in total, and with other homeless grantees. The table below shows these measures for 
2022. Our costs are right in line with state and national averages.  

2022 UDS financial measures comparisons 

 PHSKC WA  National Homeless 25%+* 
Total cost per 
patient 

$1288.41 $1458.33 $1339.02 $1911 
 

Total cost per 
visit 

$252.65 $373.89 $321.92 $351.47 

 

 2023 UDS financial measures submitted 

PHSKC’s submitted 2023 UDS report shows the following figures, both of which are slightly 
lower than in 2022.  Summary and comparison from all 2022 health center reports will be 
available late summer 2024. 

Total cost per patient: $1238.37 

Total cost per visit:  $234.40 

 

*This column is the average of 77 health centers nationally with 25% or more of their patient population who are 
experiencing homelessness. 


